19-1 Street Rehabilitation

Weekly Construction Update
5/29/2020

Current Events

All utility work in the project corridor is now complete. Concrete curb and gutter
installation along 15™ Avenue SW, Cord Circle, and Rolls Road is also complete. The
concrete contractor is currently in the process of installing concrete driveway ends in the
above mentioned areas. It is anticipated the concrete work in this area of the project will
be complete by the end of the day on Monday, June 1%,

The final lift of asphalt along 9*" Avenue SW, 5% Street SW, 10" Avenue SW, and 6% Street
SW has been installed. This corridor of the project is now complete.

Future Events

The final push to complete the remaining street reconstruction work along Continental
Drive, Benz Road, and Imperial Lane will begin next week. Further notice will follow in
regards to concrete curb and driveway work along these streets.

Thank you again for your continued patience as we are nearing the final stages of this
project.
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Residents will have access to
their  driveways  during
construction except when
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Worksite Safety

In case of emergency, call 911 www.newbrightonmn.gov

Contractor’s hours will be from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., Monday Project Contacts
through Friday while performing major construction activities.

Some work will be done on Saturdays. Steven Toso (Onsite Rep) 651-638-2053

This project covers several areas so there will be times when

Dustin Lind (Engineering Supervisor) 651-638-2055

you will not see continuous construction activities on your Craig Schlichting (Dir. Community Assets and Development/City

street or near your home, because the Contractor is working in Engineer) 651-638-2056
another area of the project.




